
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our office highly supports the creation of the Canadian Peace Museum, and the 

efforts of Chris Houston and the entire Board to bring this important institution to full 

fruition. 

 

 In a world that all too often fails to prioritize peace, I am incredibly pleased and 

grateful to the Board of the Canadian Peace Museum for their commitment to growing the 

seeds of kindness, peace and love in all parts of the world from a small space in Bancroft, 

Ontario. 

 

 I look forward to seeing the Museum break ground, build and grow – and perhaps 

with it, the growth of Peace across our province, our nation, and hopefully someday our 

World.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ric Bresee, MPP 

Hastings – Lennox & Addington 

 

  


